
Ladies and Gentlemen of the Senate of the State of North Dakota. 

I am not a resident of North Dakota.  I am a American who understands and appreciates the history of 

America.  I am a concerned American who believes that we need to preserve of most precious gift from 

our fore-fathers- our history. 

I have recently learned of your proud attempt to block the Biden Administration from once again 

removing a valued piece of our history, the great Theodore Roosevelt Horses.  The very horses who ;ive 

as a sharp reminder of our American history. 

 

Please do not allow the herd to be destroyed by a blind and white-washed Federal Government ignorant 

action. 

As an American, and an Eagle Scout, I stand with the People of North Dakota and urge you to take every 

lawful action to block Joe Biden’s mismanagement of American History. 

 

 

Regards, 

Patrick A. Huggins J.D. 

Costa Mesa, California 

 

 

 


